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Dynamics Of T
Thank you extremely much for downloading unspeakable acts ordinary people the
dynamics of t.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
times for their favorite books with this unspeakable acts ordinary people the
dynamics of t, but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook with a mug of coffee in the afternoon, on the
other hand they juggled taking into account some harmful virus inside their
computer. unspeakable acts ordinary people the dynamics of t is simple in our
digital library an online admission to it is set as public thus you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in combined countries,
allowing you to get the most less latency epoch to download any of our books
considering this one. Merely said, the unspeakable acts ordinary people the
dynamics of t is universally compatible subsequent to any devices to read.

Just Violence Rachel Wahl 2017-01-25 Police who engage in torture are condemned
by human rights activists, the media, and people across the world who shudder
at their brutality. Stark revelations about torture by American forces at
places like Guantanamo Bay have stoked a fascination with torture and debates
about human rights. Yet despite this interest, the public knows little about
the officers who actually commit such violence. How do the police understand
what they do? How do their beliefs inform their responses to education and
activism against torture? Just Violence reveals the moral perspective of
perpetrators and how they respond to human rights efforts. Through interviews
with law enforcers in India, Rachel Wahl uncovers the beliefs that motivate
officers who use and support torture, and how these beliefs shape their
responses to international human rights norms. Although on the surface Indian
officers' subversion of human rights may seem to be a case of "local culture"
resisting global norms, officers see human rights as in keeping with their
religious and cultural traditions—and view Western countries as the primary
human rights violators. However, the police do not condemn the United States
for violations; on the contrary, for Indian police, Guantanamo Bay justifies
torture in New Delhi. This book follows the attempts of human rights workers to
both persuade and coerce officers into compliance. As Wahl explains, current
human rights strategies can undermine each other, leaving the movement with
complex dilemmas regarding whether to work with or against perpetrators.
Fresh Perspectives on the 'War on Terror' Miriam Gani 2008-07-01 On 20
September 2001, in an address to a Joint Session of Congress and the American
people, President George W Bush declared a 'war on terror'. The concept of the
'war on terror' has proven to be both an attractive and a potent rhetorical
device. It has been adopted and elaborated upon by political leaders around the
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world, particularly in the context of military action in Afghanistan and Iraq.
But use of the rhetoric has not been confined to the military context. The 'war
on terror' is a domestic one, also, and the phrase has been used to account for
broad criminal legislation, sweeping agency powers and potential human rights
abuses throughout much of the world. This collection seeks both to draw on and
to engage critically with the metaphor of war in the context of terrorism. It
brings together a group of experts from Australia, Canada, the United Kingdom,
France and Germany who write about terrorism from a variety of disciplinary
perspectives including international law and international relations, public
and constitutional law, criminal law and criminology, legal theory, and
psychology and law.
By Any Means Necessary John Tsukayama 2020-01-20 If you thought the only way
for you to return home safe was to embody the vilest evil, would you do it?
We’ve always viewed veterans as patriots who defended our nation and destroyed
worldwide threats. As such, we would never imagine them as perpetrators of
institutionalized evil. In times of war, they’re called upon to be their
bravest selves. When times get desperate, they are forced to be their darkest.
Few people know of the numerous abusive acts our soldiers have been compelled
to take part in and how it ruined their humanity. By Any Means Necessary dives
deep into stories of how fourteen veterans went from justice-seeking liberators
to unplanned abusers. Drastic hazing punishments desensitized soldiers to the
extent that they soon had no problem inflicting such abuse. With implied
authorization from superiors, some of them moved from replicating the hazing
they experienced to committing torture and murder.
The Evil of Banality Elizabeth K. Minnich 2016-12-07 Asking, How could they do
it? about the many ordinary people who have been perpetrators and those who
resist extensive evils—genocide, human trafficking, endemic sexualized
violations of females, economic exploitation—the book delves into historic,
contemporary, national, and international examples. The author, a moral
philosopher, draws also on literature, psychology, economics, journalism, pop
culture. Reversing Arendt’s banality of evil, she finds that mind-deadening
banality, thoughtless conventionality, ambition, greed, status-seeking enable
the evil of banality.
The Psychology of Genocide, Massacres, and Extreme Violence: Why Normal People
Come to Commit Atrocities Donald G. Dutton 2007-05-30 Chronicling horrific
events that brought the 20th century to witness the largest number of
systematic slaughters of human beings in any century across history, this work
goes beyond historic details and examines contemporary psychological means that
leaders use to convince individuals to commit horrific acts in the name of a
politial or military cause. Massacres in Nanking, Rwanda, El Salvador, Vietnam,
and other countries are reviewed in chilling detail. But the core issue is what
psychological forces are behind large- scale killing; what psychology can be
used to indoctrinate normal people with a Groupthink that moves individuals to
mass murder brutally and without regret, even when the victims are innocent
children. Dutton shows us how individuals are convinced to commit such sadistic
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acts, often preceded by torture, after being indoctrinated with beliefs that
the target victims are unjust, inhuman or viral, like a virus that must be
destroyed or it will destroy society.
A People's History of the European Court of Human Rights Michael Goldhaber
2007-04-10 The exceptionality of America’s Supreme Court has long been
conventional wisdom. But the United States Supreme Court is no longer the only
one changing the landscape of public rights and values. Over the past thirty
years, the European Court of Human Rights has developed an ambitious, Americanstyle body of law. Unheralded by the mass press, this obscure tribunal in
Strasbourg, France has become, in many ways, the Supreme Court of Europe.
Michael Goldhaber introduces American audiences to the judicial arm of the
Council of Europe—a group distinct from the European Union, and much
larger—whose mission is centered on interpreting the European Convention on
Human Rights. The Council routinely confronts nations over their most
culturally-sensitive, hot-button issues. It has stared down France on the issue
of Muslim immigration; Ireland on abortion; Greece on Greek Orthodoxy; Turkey
on Kurdish separatism; Austria on Nazism; and Britain on gay rights and
corporal punishment. And what is most extraordinary is that nations commonly
comply. In the battle for the world’s conscience, Goldhaber shows how the court
in Strasbourg may be pulling ahead.
Dynamics and Performativity of Imagination Bernd Huppauf 2013-05-13 In this
interdisciplinary anthology, essays study the relationship between the
imagination and images both material and mental. Through case studies on a
diverse array of topics including photography, film, sports, theater, and
anthropology, contributors focus on the role of the creative imagination in
seeing and producing images and the imaginary.
Historical Memory in Africa Mamadou Diawara 2010 This volume explores the inner
dynamics of memory in all its variations, from its most destructive and
divisive impact to its remarkable potential to heal and reconcile. It addresses
issues on both the conceptual and the pragmatic level and its theoretical
observations and reflections are informed by first-hand experiences ...
Colonial Terror Deana Heath 2021-03-23 Focusing on India between the early
nineteenth century and the First World War, Colonial Terror explores the
centrality of the torture of Indian bodies to the law-preserving violence of
colonial rule and some of the ways in which extraordinary violence was embedded
in the ordinary operation of colonial states. Although enacted largely by
Indians on Indian bodies, particularly by subaltern members of the police, the
book argues that torture was facilitated, systematized, and ultimately
sanctioned by first the East India Company and then the Raj because it
benefitted the colonial regime, since rendering the police a source of terror
played a key role in the construction and maitenance of state sovereignty.
Drawing upon the work of both Giorgio Agamben and Michel Foucault, Colonial
Terror contends, furthermore, that it is only possible to understand the
terrorizing nature of the colonial police in India by viewing colonial India as
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a 'regime of exception' in which two different forms of exceptionality were in
operation - one wrought through the exclusion of particular groups or segments
of the Indian population from the law and the other by petty sovereigns in
their enactment of illegal violence in the operation of the law. It was in such
fertile ground, in which colonial subjects were both included within the domain
of colonial law while also being abandoned by it, that torture was able to
flourish.
Psychiatry in Law/law in Psychiatry: Psychiatry in law Ralph Slovenko 2002
Since c. 1960 the interplay of psychiatry and law has emerged from an elective
seminar to a topic of national prominence. In its breadth and coverage, Ralph
Slovenko's Psychiatry and Law/Law in Psychiatry provides a critical exposition
of the many practices and basic premises of law and psychiatry. It is a
complete text for psychiatry residents or law students and an invaluable
reference for practicing professionals in each field. New approaches for
practitioners are provided as well as material to assist them in preparing and
documenting their cases. Psychiatry and Law/Law in Psychiatry is rooted in Dr.
Slovenko's previously published work, Psychiatry and Law (Little & Brown 1973),
which received the American Psychiatric Association's prestigious Manfred
Guttmacher award.
Ethics: A Pluralistic Approach to Moral Theory Lawrence M. Hinman 2012-01-01
ETHICS: A PLURALISTIC APPROACH TO MORAL THEORY, FIFTH EDITION provides a
comprehensive yet clear introduction to the main traditions in ethical thought,
including virtue ethics, utilitarianism, and deontology. Additionally, the book
presents a conceptual framework of ethical pluralism to help students
understand the relationship among various theories. Lawrence Hinman, one of
today's most respected and accomplished educators in ethics and philosophy
education, presents a text that gives students plentiful opportunities to
explore ethical theory and their own responses to them, using fascinating
features such as the Ethical Inventory sections that appear at the beginning
and the end of the text. End-of-chapter discussion questions, and the use of
current issues and movies help students retain what they've learned and truly
comprehend the subject matter. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
The Phantom of the Psyche Peter Michaelson 2002
Mainstreaming Torture Rebecca Gordon 2014-04-08 The terrorist attacks of
September 11, 2001 reopened what many people in America had long assumed was a
settled ethical question: Is torture ever morally permissible? Within days,
some began to suggest that, in these new circumstances, the new answer was
"yes." Rebecca Gordon argues that September 11 did not, as some have said,
"change everything," and that institutionalized state torture remains as wrong
today as it was on the day before those terrible attacks. Furthermore, U.S.
practices during the "war on terror" are rooted in a history that began long
before September 11, a history that includes both support for torture regimes
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abroad and the use of torture in American jails and prisons. Gordon argues that
the most common ethical approaches to torture-utilitarianism and deontology
(ethics based on adherence to duty)-do not provide sufficient theoretical
purchase on the problem. Both approaches treat torture as a series of isolated
actions that arise in moments of extremity, rather than as an ongoing,
historically and socially embedded practice. She advocates instead a virtue
ethics approach, based in part on the work of Alasdair MacIntyre. Such an
approach better illumines torture's ethical dimensions, taking into account the
implications of torture for human virtue and flourishing. An examination of
torture's effect on the four cardinal virtues-courage, temperance, justice, and
prudence (or practical reason)-suggests specific ways in which each of these
are deformed in a society that countenances torture. Mainstreaming Torture
concludes with the observation that if the United States is to come to terms
with its involvement in institutionalized state torture, there must be a full
and official accounting of what has been done, and those responsible at the
highest levels must be held accountable.
International Human Rights: Law, Policy, and Process David Weissbrodt
2009-08-12 This comprehensive work provides an introduction to human rights
law, policy, and process. International Human Rights begins with an overview,
then discusses drafting and ratifying treaties, establishing institutions,
using procedures for monitoring compliance and responding to gross violations,
using adjudicative remedies, applying refugee and international labor law,
relating human rights norms to terrorism, and exploring how the causes of
violations can be used to improve human rights compliance. The Fourth Edition
addresses a number of significant developments in the human rights arena
including: • Emergence of international criminal law as a potential response to
crimes against humanity; • Emergence of the United Nations Security Council as
a significant human rights actor and the challenges it faces; • The role of
human rights norms in responding to and regulating state responses to
terrorism; • The capacity of human rights to respond to abuses by corporate
actors; • The ability of human rights to respond to and account for violations
committed in the context of ethnic hatred, internal conflict, and intrastate
violence; and • The challenges faced by non-government human rights
organizations in the post 9/11 context. International Human Rights is also
accompanied by a comprehensive documentary supplement, Selected International
Human Rights Instruments and Bibliography for Research on International Human
Rights Law. Professor Weissbrodt provides periodic updates to the casebook on
the University of Minnesota Human Rights Library Web site
(http://www1.umn.edu/humanrts/intlhr).
Morality and Moral Controversies Steven Scalet 2016-06-23 Morality and Moral
Controversies provides students with the tools to understand the philosophical
ideas that are shaping our world today. This comprehensive anthology includes
classic and contemporary readings in moral theory and the most current applied
ethics debates emphasizing international concerns. Through analyzing these
readings such as Supreme Court decisions, students will grasp the scope of
various philosophical discussions Supreme Court justices must have. Morality
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and Moral Controversies challenges readers to critically assess leading
controversies in moral, social, and political philosophy. Upon completing this
book, readers will be able to: Understand philosophical ideas that are shaping
our world today. Confront conflicts faced when given the choice of morality.
Apply various philosophical ideas to politics, religion, economics,
relationships, and medicine. Discuss basic philosophical arguments.
America in the Philippines, 1899-1902 Christopher J. Einolf 2016-04-30 America
in the Philippines, 1899-1902: The First Torture Scandal analyzes the US army's
use of the 'water cure' torture in the Philippine War and the ensuing political
scandal that resulted. Drawing on primary source documents to construct a
detailed narrative history of the events, the book also proposes an original
theory for the causes of torture, which emphasizes the moral agency of lowlevel actors. Einolf uses the historical debate to illuminate theories of
present-day human rights advocacy. The conclusion relates the Philippine War
case to the more recent use of torture under the George W. Bush administration
and makes recommendations for researchers and advocates.
The Anthropology of Police Kevin G. Karpiak 2018-04-17 What are the potential
contributions of anthropology to the study of police? Even beyond the
methodological particularities and geographic breadth of cultural anthropology,
there are a set of conceptual and analytical traditions that have much to bring
to broader scholarship in police studies. Including original and international
contributions from both senior and emerging scholars, this pioneering book
represents a foundational document for a burgeoning field of study: the
anthropology of police. The chapters in this volume open up the question of
police in new ways: mining the disciplinary legacies of anthropology in order
to discover new conceptual tools, methods, and pedagogies; reworking
relationships between "police," "public," and "researcher" in ways that open up
new avenues for exploration at the same time as they articulate new demands;
and retracing a hauntology that, through interactions with individuals and
collectives, constitutes a body politic through the figure of police.
Illustrating the various ways that anthropology enables a reassessment of the
police/violence relationship with a broad consideration of the human stakes at
the center, this book will be of interest to criminologists, sociologists,
anthropologists, and the broad interdisciplinary field invested in the study of
policing, order-making, and governance.
Torture and Human Rights in Northern Ireland Aoife Duffy 2019-03-28 This book
presents a compelling and highly sophisticated politico-legal history of a
particular security operation that resulted in one of the most high-profile
torture cases in the world. It reveals the extent to which the Ireland v.
United Kingdom judgment misrepresents the interrogation system that was
developed and utilised in Northern Ireland. Finally, the truth about the
operation is presented in a comprehensive narrative, sometimes corroborating
secondary literature already in the public domain, but at other times
significantly debunking aphorisms, or, indeed, lies that circulated about
interrogation in depth. The book sets out the theoretical reference paradigm
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with respect to the culture and practice of state denial often associated with
torture, and uses this model to excavate the buried aspects of this most famous
of torture cases. Through the lens of a single operation, conducted twice, it
presents a fascinating exposé of the complicated structures of state-sponsored
denial designed to hide the truth about the long-term effects of these
techniques and the way in which they were authorised.
Handbook of International Relations Walter Carlsnaes 2002 NEW IN PAPERBACK
FEBRUARY 2005! `The most systematic and wide-ranging survey of the multifaceted field of International Relations yet produced. It is sure to become a
standard reference work and teaching text, and is unlikely to be superseded at
any time in the near future. It should be considered as essential reading′ International Affairs The Handbook of International Relations, published 2002
in hardback, quickly established itself as the benchmark volume, providing a
state-of-the-art review and indispensable guide to the study of international
relations. It is now released in paperback, in order to be accessible to
students in classroom use. Divided into three parts, the volume reviews both
the historical, philosophical, analytical and normative roots to the discipline
and the key contemporary topics of research and debate today. The first part
introduces the major approaches within the field and unpacks many of the ongoing debates within the discipline including those between rationalist and
constructivist approaches. The second part moves on to explore the key concepts
and contextual factors important to the subject from concepts like the state
and power, to international and transnational actors, debates around
globalization, and contending feminist perspectives. The final part reviews a
number of the key substantive issues in international relations and is designed
to complement the analytical tools and perspectives presented in Parts I and
II. Examples of the many topics included are: foreign policy; war and peace;
security; nationalism and ethnicity; finance; trade; development; the
environment; and human rights.
The Global Justice Reader Thom Brooks 2008-03-10 The Global Justice Reader is a
first-of-its kind collection that brings together key foundational and
contemporary writings on this important topic in moral and political
philosophy. Brings together key foundational and contemporary writings on this
important topic in moral and political philosophy Offers a brief introduction
followed by important readings on subjects ranging from sovereignty, human
rights, and nationalism to global poverty, terrorism, and international
environmental justice Presents the writings of key figures in the field,
including Thomas Hobbes, Immanuel Kant, John Rawls, Thomas Pogge, Peter Singer,
and many others
Unspeakable Acts, Ordinary People John Conroy 2001-09-25 An examination of
torture (in the name of the state) in three democracies (Israel, Northern
Ireland, and the United States) by John Conroy, a Chicago journalist with a
strong following among readers who know his previous book (a war diary of life
in Belfast).
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Genocide Adam Jones 2016-12-16 Genocide: A Comprehensive Introduction is the
most wide-ranging textbook on genocide yet published. The book is designed as a
text for upper-undergraduate and graduate students, as well as a primer for
non-specialists and general readers interested in learning about one of
humanity’s enduring blights. Fully updated to reflect the latest thinking in
this rapidly developing field, this unique book: Provides an introduction to
genocide as both a historical phenomenon and an analytical-legal concept,
including the concept of genocidal intent, and the dynamism and contingency of
genocidal processes. Discusses the role of state-building, imperialism, war,
and social revolution in fuelling genocide. Supplies a wide range of fulllength case studies of genocides worldwide, each with a supplementary study.
Explores perspectives on genocide from the social sciences, including
psychology, sociology, anthropology, political science/international relations,
and gender studies. Considers "The Future of Genocide," with attention to
historical memory and genocide denial; initiatives for truth, justice, and
redress; and strategies of intervention and prevention. Highlights of the new
edition include: Nigeria/Biafra as a "contested case" of genocide Extensive new
material on the Kurds, Islamic State/ISIS, and the civil wars/genocide in Iraq
and Syria. Conflict and atrocities in the world’s newest state, South Sudan.
The role, activities, and constraints of the United Nations Office of Genocide
Prevention. Many new testimonies from genocide victims, survivors,
witnesses—and perpetrators. Dozens of new images, including a special
photographic essay. Written in clear and lively prose with over 240
illustrations and maps, Genocide: A Comprehensive Introduction remains the
indispensable text for new generations of genocide study and scholarship. An
accompanying website (www.genocidetext.net) features a broad selection of
supplementary materials, teaching aids, and Internet resources.
Unspeakable Acts, Ordinary
(in the name of the state)
the United States) by John
among readers who know his

People John Conroy 2000 An examination of torture
in three democracies (Israel, Northern Ireland, and
Conroy, a Chicago journalist with a strong following
previous book (a war diary of life in Belfast).

Becoming Evil James Waller 2007-03-22 Political or social groups wanting to
commit mass murder on the basis of racial, ethnic or religious differences are
never hindered by a lack of willing executioners. Social psychologist James
Waller uncovers the internal and external factors which lead ordinary people to
commit these acts of evil.
The Ethics of Intelligence Ross W. Bellaby 2014-06-05 This book starts from the
proposition that the field of intelligence lacks any systematic ethical review,
and then develops a framework based on the notion of harm and the establishment
of Just Intelligence Principles. As the professional practice of intelligence
collection adapts to the changing environment of the twenty-first century, many
academic experts and intelligence professionals have called for a coherent
ethical framework that outlines exactly when, by what means and to what ends
intelligence is justified. Recent controversies, including reports of abuse at
Guantanamo Bay and Abu Ghraib, allegations of extraordinary rendition
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programmes and the ever-increasing pervasiveness of the ‘surveillance state’,
have all raised concerns regarding the role of intelligence in society. As a
result, there is increased debate regarding the question of whether or not
intelligence collection can be carried out ethically. The Ethics of
Intelligence tackles this question by creating an ethical framework
specifically designed for intelligence that is capable of outlining under what
circumstances, if any, different intelligence collection activities are
ethically permissible. The book examines three of the main collection
disciplines in the field of intelligence studies: imagery intelligence, signals
intelligence and human intelligence. By applying the ethical framework
established at the beginning of the book to these three important intelligence
collection disciplines, it is possible to better understand the ethical
framework while also demonstrating its real-life applicability. This book will
be of much interest to students of intelligence studies, ethics, war and
conflict studies, security studies and IR.
Performing Race and Torture on the Early Modern Stage Ayanna Thompson
2013-09-13 Performing Race and Torture on the Early Modern Stage provides the
first sustained reading of Restoration plays through a performance theory lens.
This approach shows that an analysis of the conjoined performances of torture
and race not only reveals the early modern interest in the nature of racial
identity, but also how race was initially coded in a paradoxical fashion as
both essentially fixed and socially constructed. An examination of scenes of
torture provides the most effective way to unearth these seemingly
contradictory representations of race because depictions of torture often
interrogate the incongruous desire to substitute the visible and manipulable
materiality of the body for the more illusive performative nature of identity.
In turn, Performing Race and Torture on the Early Modern Stage challenges the
long-standing assumption that early modern conceptions of race were radically
different in their fluidity from post-Enlightenment ones by demonstrating how
many of the debates we continue to have about the nature of racial identity
were engendered by these seventeenth-century performances.
Emotions and Mass Atrocity Thomas Brudholm 2018-03-31 A nuanced range of
interdisciplinary perspectives on the role of emotions in moral and political
reactions to mass violence.
Crimes Against Humanity Adam Jones 2012-12-01 How we can stop the world's worst
atrocities Murder, extermination, enslavement, ethnic cleansing, rape, and
torture: all these actions constitute ‘crimes against humanity’ when carried
out in a widespread or systematic way. And unfortunately, as is painfully
apparent in the popular media every day, the international community still has
a long way to go in eradicating such atrocities. In this compelling
introduction, Adam Jones outlines the history and current extent of key crimes
committed against humanity, and highlights the efforts of popular movements to
suppress them. Using examples ranging from the genocide in Darfur and Rwanda
and the sex trade of Eastern Europe to the use of torture on American
detainees, Jones explores the progress already made in toughening international
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law, and the current stumbling blocks which prevent full compliance with it.
Coherent and revealing, Crimes Against Humanity: A Beginner’s Guide is
essential for anyone interested in the well-being of humanity and its future.
Human Rights Michael E. Goodhart 2016 In Human Rights: Politics and Practice, a
team of international experts combine the latest theoretical developments with
unrivalled coverage of the practical and political dynamics of human rights.
Throughout the text, helpful features support students' learning, challenging
them to think critically and to question their own assumptions.
Faith-Based War T. Walter Herbert 2014-12-05 The American invasion of Iraq was
largely governed by faith-based policy. The "shock and Awe" strategy, alongside
a grossly mismanaged occupation, led to the loss of American lives. Faith-Based
War presents an analysis of the imperialist Christian militarism behind the
Bush Administration. America’s self-perception as God’s Chosen is examined and
its catastrophic results detailed. The book offers an ethical, political and
theological perspective on the perversion of Christian teaching behind the war
in Iraq and the moral culpability of the American empire.
Torturing Terrorists Philip N.S. Rumney 2014-11-13 This book considers the
theoretical, policy and empirical arguments relevant to the debate concerning
the legalisation of interrogational torture. Torturing Terrorists examines, as
part of a consequentialist analysis, the nature and impact of torture and the
implications of its legal regulation on individuals, institutions and wider
society. In making an argument against the use of torture, the book engages in
a wide ranging interdisciplinary analysis of the arguments and claims that are
put forward by the proponents and opponents of legalised torture. This book
examines the ticking bomb hypothetical and explains how the component parts of
the hypothetical are expansively interpreted in theory and practice. It also
considers the effectiveness of torture in producing ‘ticking bomb’ and
‘infrastructure’ intelligence and examines the use of interrogational torture
and coercion by state officials in Northern Ireland, Algeria, Israel, and as
part of the CIA’s ‘High Value Detainee’ interrogation programme. As part of an
empirical slippery slope argument, this book examines the difficulties in
drafting the text of a torture statute; the difficulties of controlling the use
of interrogational torture and problems such a law could create for state
officials and wider society. Finally, it critically evaluates suggestions that
debating the legalisation of torture is dangerous and should be avoided. The
book will be of interest to students and academics of criminology, law,
sociology and philosophy, as well as the general reader.
Torture Sanford Levinson 2006 This collection of essays will address some of
the most controversial issues surrounding torture: how it is used by
governments, legal definitions of torture, the theological implications of
torturing, torture in declared states of emergency and why it should be
prohibited.
Transitional Justice and Legacies of State Violence Lisa White 2015-03-05 As
unspeakable-acts-ordinary-people-the-dynamics-of-t

10/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

politicians, public bodies and non-Governmental organisations continue to
profess an interest in making peace with the past, this highly original study
explores the motivation, significance and legacy of ‘making public’ experiences
of state violence in Northern Ireland. Based on a synthesis of documentary
material with the findings from a series of contemporary interviews, this
timely book uncovers the reasoning behind many Republican former detainees’
accounts of state violence and torture. It examines the aims of those who ‘went
public’ during the conflict and discusses the meaning they attached to their
stories and the various responses to them. It also identifies some of the risks
involved in criticising the violence of the British State and illuminates the
ways in which ‘truths’ are often contested in Northern Ireland - both during
the conflict and in the years which have followed. A unique piece of
interdisciplinary work, the study disentangles and evaluates the discourses
presented by former detainees and makes an innovative and interesting
contribution to knowledge about transitional justice and legacies of state
violence. The book is suitable for social science scholars interested in human
rights, state violence, criminology and transitional justice, as well as those
seeking to understand more about experiences of imprisonment and the legacy of
the Northern Ireland conflict.
The Promise of Human Rights Jamie Mayerfeld 2016-04-15 International human
rights law is often criticized as an infringement of constitutional democracy.
In The Promise of Human Rights, Jamie Mayerfeld argues to the contrary that
international human rights law provides a necessary extension of checks and
balances and therefore completes the domestic constitutional order. In today's
world, constitutional democracy is best understood as a cooperative project
enlisting both domestic and international guardians to strengthen the
protection of human rights. Reasons to support this view may be found in the
political philosophy of James Madison, the principal architect of the U.S.
Constitution. The Promise of Human Rights presents sustained theoretical
discussions of human rights, constitutionalism, democracy, and sovereignty,
along with an extended case study of divergent transatlantic approaches to
human rights. Mayerfeld shows that the embrace of international human rights
law has inhibited human rights violations in Europe whereas its marginalization
has facilitated human rights violations in the United States. A longstanding
policy of "American exceptionalism" was a major contributing factor to the Bush
administration's use of torture after 9/11. Mounting a combination of
theoretical and empirical arguments, Mayerfeld concludes that countries
genuinely committed to constitutional democracy should incorporate
international human rights law into their domestic legal system and accept
international oversight of their human rights practices.
Reasoning with God Khaled Abou El Fadl 2014-10-23 In light of recent concern
over Shari’ah, such as proposed laws to prohibit it in the United States and
conflict over the role it should play in the new Egyptian constitution, many
people are confused about the meaning of Shari‘ah in Islam and its role in the
world today. In Reasoning with God, renowned Islamic scholar Khaled Abou El
Fadl explains not only what Shari‘ah really means, but also the way it can
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revitalize and reengage contemporary Islam. After a prologue that provides an
essential overview of Shari‘ah, Abou El Fadl explores the moral trajectory of
Islam in today’s world. Weaving powerful personal stories with broader global
examples, he shows the ways that some interpretations of Islam today have
undermined its potential in peace and love. Rather than simply outlining
challenges, however, the author provides constructive suggestions about how
Muslims can reengage the ethical tradition of their faith through Shari‘ah. As
the world’s second largest religion, Islam remains an important force on the
global stage. Reasoning with God takes readers—both Muslim and nonMuslim—beyond superficial understandings of Shari‘ah to a deeper understanding
of its meaning and potential.
Belfast Diary John Conroy 2015-11-03 Resolution of intractable problems around
the world requires understanding ordinary people as well as leaders. This
street-level view of Northern Ireland provides the best explanation of the
twenty-five-year conflict.
New Norms and Knowledge in World Politics Preslava Stoeva 2009-10-16 This book
examines the process of norm development and knowledge creation in
international politics, and assesses these processes in case studies on
protection from torture, intellectual property rights and climate change.
Drawing on the theories of constructivism and the sociology of scientific
knowledge, author Preslava Stoeva demonstrates that international norms are a
product of a sequence of closures and consensus reached at different social
levels. She contends that it is this process which makes norms permeate the
social and political fabric of international relations even before they become
official principles of state behaviour. Proposing a theoretical model which
indicates the stages of the development of norms, she studies the roles that
various actors play in that process, together with the interplay of various
types of power. Through this endeavour, this book succeeds in providing the
reader with a better understanding of the social processes that lead to
normative change in international relations. New Norms and Knowledge in World
Politics will be of interest to students, scholars and practitioners of
international relations, comparative politics, globalization, sociology and
anthropology.
Torture and the Military Profession J. Wolfendale 2007-10-04 Wolfendale argues
that the prevalence of military torture is linked to military training methods
that cultivate the psychological dispositions connected to crimes of obedience.
While these methods are used, the military has no credible claim to
professional status.
Genocidal Crimes Alex Alvarez 2009-12-04 Genocide has emerged as one of the
leading problems of the twentieth century. No corner of the world seems immune
from this form of collective violence. While many individuals are familiar with
the term, few people have a clear understanding of what genocide is and how it
is carried out. This book clearly discusses the concept of genocide and dispels
the widely held misconceptions about how these crimes occur and the mechanisms
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necessary for its perpetration. Genocidal Crimes differs from much of the
writing on the subject in that it explicitly relies upon the criminological
literature to explain the nature and functioning of genocide. Criminology, with
its focus on various types of criminality and violence, has much to offer in
terms of explaining the origins, dynamics, and facilitators of this particular
form of collective violence. Through application of a number of criminological
theories to various elements of genocide Alex Alvarez presents a comprehensive
analysis of this particular crime. These criminological perspectives are
underpinned by a variety of psychological, sociological, and political science
based insights in order to present a more complete discussion of the nature and
functioning of genocide.
Making Human Rights a Reality Emilie M. Hafner-Burton 2013-03-21 In the last
six decades, one of the most striking developments in international law is the
emergence of a massive body of legal norms and procedures aimed at protecting
human rights. In many countries, though, there is little relationship between
international law and the actual protection of human rights on the ground.
Making Human Rights a Reality takes a fresh look at why it's been so hard for
international law to have much impact in parts of the world where human rights
are most at risk. Emilie Hafner-Burton argues that more progress is possible if
human rights promoters work strategically with the group of states that have
dedicated resources to human rights protection. These human rights "stewards"
can focus their resources on places where the tangible benefits to human rights
are greatest. Success will require setting priorities as well as engaging local
stakeholders such as nongovernmental organizations and national human rights
institutions. To date, promoters of international human rights law have relied
too heavily on setting universal goals and procedures and not enough on
assessing what actually works and setting priorities. Hafner-Burton illustrates
how, with a different strategy, human rights stewards can make international
law more effective and also safeguard human rights for more of the world
population.
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